
27 March 2020

GR ENGINEERING SERVICES LIMITED

We wish to keep you updated on how we are responding to the spread of the Coronavirus 
(COVID-19).

We wanted to make you aware that from 30 March 2020, GR Engineering Services Limited 
(GRES) will be expanding our remote working arrangements with all our office based personnel 
working remotely in an effort to encourage social distancing. The safety of our people, clients and 
community is very important to us.

As always, we remain committed to maintaining our client service at all times and minimising 
disruption. GRES contacts will remain accessible via email, phone or video conference. 

On behalf of the team at GRES, I want to thank you for your patience and co-operation during this 
time. We wish you and your families the very best during these challenging times.
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